
 

KOKHANOK – OCTOBER, 2019 1 

 

Site Report – Kokhanok – October, 2019 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Jordan Davis – Head Teacher 
Kokhanok 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Volleyball Camp – Kitza and Michael hosted an elementary Volleyball workshop.  All of the elementary 
students had a great time! 
Basketball Night – Pee-Wee basketball and MS/HS/Adult games were held on October 29th.  Great games, 
and even better team work. 
Halloween Parade- Students dressed up in costume for a quick parade and a quick story, “The Day The 
Crayons Quit” 

Personnel  
We are so glad to have Kitza back!  All personnel are going strong.  We have such a great team, even 
without a full time SPED teacher, we are rolling right along, going strong, and supporting each other! 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
We all have picked up on a few new tools while at inservice to incorporate into our classrooms.   
We are always working to best serve our students, so this month Ms. Dana’s very full writing class became 
manageable as Mrs. Davis picked up a writing level 3 class.  We are very happy with this change and all 
seems to be going very well!   

Technology Progress 
We are in need of a few computers for tutoring.  
Our new phone system is fully operational and has been a very positive change.  A big THANK YOU for those 
that made this happen! 

Facility Update 
The preschool door needed new weather stripping which was replaced.  We also had the heat turned up for 
the preschool.  Things are mighty toasty now for the little ones.   

LSAC Activity 
We talked about all of the upcoming holidays, our upcoming music and kayak building classes.   

Volunteer Report 
Michael Janecek came out to support the Warlords, as well as Kitza.  He was a great announcer, guest, and 
so very, very helpful to the staff giving support wherever he could!   

Professional Development 
Inservice was once again, fantastic!  Having the chance to collaborate in person with all of the other 
teachers is so appreciated!    

Pupil Attendance 
We saw a dip in attendance this month due to some family vacations and the PFD. 

Student and Staff Safety 
Fire drills are conducted once a month, and we have to say, all of the students do really well with the drills.  
There aren’t even tears from the preschoolers!  

Subsistence Calendar 
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We are pushing hard through the standards making every day count!   
We are very appreciative of the KVC as Lysa is always looking out for opportunities for students.  We are 
looking forward to all of the classes that are planned in order to pass some CA standards! 

Other  
Ms. Dana was able to order a set of books for all of the elementary students through Scholastic!  Thank you 
so much for your generosity!! 

Check out our pictures below! 
What makes you smile?
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Kokhanok’s Newest Team Member: Kona!  
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In Class: 
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 Inclusion at its finest!  
The student has become 
the teacher! 
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� New books! 
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 Future Ballers! 
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 …and the best staff!!  (Not pictured: Bill Cornell) 


